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Military Operation Simulation Summit
Israel Defense Forces (IDF)
	Tel Aviv, Israel
November 3, 2019
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For The Attention Of:  William (Bill) Cole, Brigadier General, U.S Army (Retired), President & CEO VT MAK


I would like to apologize for my delayed response – it has been a busy few weeks here in Israel as we wrap up the holiday season and prepare for the 1st International Operational Simulation Summit. I was very impressed with you CV and am convinced that there are many joint initiatives that we can work on together to create new partnerships on this very niche field called Operational Simulation. 

I would like to accept your offer for a meeting and invite you to Israel for a visit during February 2019. I look forward to discussing the different ways ahead as well as presenting you with some of the regional challenges we face here in the IDF and how they can be tackled through the use of Modeling & Simulation. 

 

Yours sincerely,

[image: ][image: ][image: ][image: ]
[image: ][image: ]Brigadier General Yacov Bengo
Head, Training and Doctrine Division (J3/7)
Israel Defense Forces - Operations Directorate



		
	
For further information please contact Major Benzi Zimmerman – [image: http://www.thebarcodedepot.co.uk/blog/wp-content/uploads/barcode.jpg]
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